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From: Michael Houston
To: "Dana Little"
Cc: Irene Szedlmayer
Subject: FW: Div. 5 Hobe Sound CRA Streets
Date: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 9:03:56 PM
Attachments: Hobe Sound Village - Final Site Plan 10-31-16.pdf

Hello Dana,
I hope everyone is well. I have been reviewing the draft of the Hobe Sound regulating plan that is on
tomorrow night’s LPA agenda and while most of it looks great we have a number of concerns related
to our clients 13-15 acres on the west side of U.S.1 and just south of Bridge Road (submitted site
plan attached). It is still an active application in the County, although on hold based on significant
storm water issues from Banner Lake. The future streets shown on the regulating plan and defined
on page 27 do not reflect the desire of the Banner Lake residents who we met with three times and
does not reflect the storm water and upland preserve issues found on the site.  The NAC reviewed
this plan and I believe approved it prior to the storm water issue.
 
Meeting the standards described in the Future Streets requirements could prove very difficult and
clearly don’t reflect this site plan which is showing connectivity on the north and onto U.S. 1 from
the Pine School. Let’s discuss tomorrow if that’s possible. Thanks.
Best Regards,
 
Michael Houston, ASLA
President
mhouston@hjadstudio.com
T> 772.678.7200 ext. 216
F> 772.678.7201
HJA Design Studio 
50  East Ocean Blvd. Suite 101
Stuart, FL  34994
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